
Murdoch Holiday Home
1954 – 1990?
Other Names: Burnside Presbyterian Holiday Home, Huskisson

Details
The Murdoch Holiday Home was a holiday home run by Burnside Presbyterian Homes for Children. It opened at
Murdoch Street, Huskisson on 6 November 1954. It was a holiday home for children living at other Burnside
homes. Children from each of the Burnside homes spent two weeks at the Huskisson home every year. It was
also named the Murdoch Holiday Home after the Murdoch family who provided Burnside with the finances for the
building of the holiday home. The closing date for the Murdoch Holiday Home is currently unknown, however the
property was sold by Burnside in 2003. The building was destroyed by a fire in 2010.

Gallery

The Murdoch Holiday Home at Huskisson, opened on Saturday 6th November,
1954

Description: This is an image of the Murdoch Holiday Home at Huskisson, also known
as the Burnside Holiday Home. This image was published in Burnside: 75 years of caring
. This image is undated. The date included is an estimate.

More info

Related Entries
Run by

Burnside Presbyterian Orphan Homes (1911 - 1955)
Burnside Presbyterian Homes for Children (1955 - 1978)
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